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Regrettably the parish council has had to withdraw the intended edition of its bi-monthly insert as so many of the planned events/services have had to be postponed or cancelled due to the impact of the Coronavirus.   Needless to say we will endeavour to keep you informed of changes, and once life returns to normal we will rearrange postponed events as/when appropriate..
Stop press : We have also been advised that as of 18th March the No.47 bus-service between Lambourn & Swindon via Ashbury is suspended until further notice - obviously, if things change we will update you again.
More positively, you can expect to hear from a group being led by Sally-Ann Spence & Anica Alvarez Nishio publicising an initiative to assist those residents classified as ‘at risk and needing support to better deal with the current restrictions.   Our thanks go to all those that are working on this very worthwhile effort.

